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Weathercock Close, Woburn Sands, Milton Keynes, MK17 8SR, Tel: 01908 582101 
 
 
Tuesday 18th July 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
 
Year 5 and 6 Information 
 
Equipment 
 
As promised at the Year 5/6 meeting earlier this month, I have created an equipment list with 
suggestions of the types of equipment required. I have included photographs and weblinks as 
examples, but these are for guidance only and not intended as specific requirements. The list is 
attached to this letter. 
 
 
Maths Home Learning 
 
We have identified a resource that is being published by White Rose Maths that can be used to 
support your child at home and we would also like to use for Maths Homework and Maths 
Homework Club. We will be ordering these directly into school and will advise you as soon as we 
receive them. You will be able to purchase these directly from school in the Autumn Term at a cost 
of approximately £5. 
 
Drop-off and Pick Up 
 
This will be from the new park gate. The gates will be opened at 8.45am and closed at 8.55am. 
School will finish at 3.15pm and children will be released from the park gate. If you are happy for 
your child to walk to or from school, please email your child’s class teacher to advise them of your 
consent. We do understand that for peace of mind your child may want to bring a phone to school 
– this is allowed but phones must be switched off and given to the class teacher each morning for 
safekeeping. 
If for some reason the park gate is not ready in September, we will advise you of alternative 
arrangements prior to the start of school. 
 
Uniform 
 
From this September, Lower School uniform will no longer be part of the Swallowfield Uniform. 
Please refer to the school website for details of the uniform expectations. 

Swallowfield Primary 



 
https://swallowfieldprimary.com/uniform-2/ 
 
PE Days 
 
PE days will continue in September and children will be expected to wear their PE kit to school. 
 
Year 6 – Monday 
Year 5 – Wednesday 
 
Please remember no jewellery or earrings on PE days and plan piercings accordingly. 
 
 
We are all very excited about our new building and the exciting learning that we have planned for 
next year. We hope you have an enjoyable and restful summer break. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Helen Woodman 
Assistant Headteacher KS2 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


